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Bulletin 93: 

AUTOMATION APPROVED!

On Wednesday last week, we received two decisions on
pending  road  closure  applications:  in  all  three  cases
automation was approved.

Exact details of what is and is not allowed are not yet
available  but  what  has  been  approved  is  automated
boom gates.

We  would  caution  all  areas  not  to  implement
automation without first obtaining permission from the
City.

We have emphasized to the City that each road closure
needs a bespoke solution and its unique circumstances



must  be  considered  in  deciding  what  structures  to
allow.  We  recommend  you  work  with  your  chosen
security  provider  to  ascertain  what  form  of
automation / structures will optimize your security at a
price that is acceptable to your residents and that such
proposal be presented to the City at your next section4
5(2) hearing.

If you need assistance in this regard give us a call. We
are  happy  to  work  with  your  security  company  to
maximize your security solution.

Best regards

GARY DUKE CELL: 083 383 4951
DUKE ATTORNEYS    


